
TERM 1 : FRIDAY 13
APRIL 2018

NEW BUS RUN FOR TERM 2 2018
There is a new College Bus Run commencing in Term 2

It is amazing to see the amount of growth and development happening in and around our College.
We have identified that there are a significant number of our families travelling from the
Willowdale, Edmondson Park, Bardia and Denham Court region and that bus transport to and from
these areas to College is currently not available.

We have been looking into transportation options and are pleased to advise that we will be
running a College Bus Service into these suburbs from Term 2. The bus will be picking up and
dropping off in Willowdale, Denham Court and Edmondson Park (including the station).

For more information and to receive a bus application form, please contact Administration

Mrs Rebecca Clarke
Business Manager
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